*JCSUD

JOHNSON COUNTY
@ SPECIAL UTILITY DISTRICT

August 15, 2022

RE: Plan Approval Letter
Joshua Meadows Ph 3C
Valley View Dr

To Whom This May Concern:

This letter is a notification that the Johnson County Special Utility District has
reviewed the submitted plans, for Joshua Meadows Ph 3C, located off Valley View
Dr, and finds that the plans meet the specifications of Johnson County Special Utility
District.

The site plans dated June 2022, are released for a pre-construction. Please contact
Cole Younger (817) 760-5230 to schedule a pre-construction meeting.

This plan approval letter will expire on February 15, 2023. If construction has not
commenced before the expiration of this letter, the developer will be required to

have the project reevaluated through the JCSUD development process again.

Sincerely,

sy B

Nan Bise
System Development Supervisor

740 FM 3048 | Joshua, TX 76058 | (817) 760-5200
JCSUD.com



